
MONDAY MORNING MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting Date: July 25, 2022 

 

 
Our TOT friends met at 9:00 saying the pledge of allegiance, followed by some sad news, our dear friend 
and long time resident of the Tip, Louise Chase  passed away Sunday July 23, 2022. Services will be in 
Follett Texas Saturday. Thoughts and prayers for her family. Cards may be sent to her daughter Pam 
McGhee 200 Rodney Lane Canyon Lake Tx 78133 and Pam will share them with sister Kim and brother 
Steve. 
 
 Carol Frederick is now at Colonial Manor . 
 
Thank you from Nancy Franck and Marilyn Bullington for all the kind condolences and prayers concerning 
their mothers passing. 
 
Dave and Joy Ochs are celebrating 70 years of wedded bliss August 9th at 3:00 in the main hall. Sign up 
sheets in main hall so they have the proper amount of food. Condolences to Dave and family for the 
passing of his 100 year old brother. 
 
Prayers for all Tip residents and winter Texans for good health. 
 
Address for Cheryl Lundy. Whose husband passed away last week:21 W. Doe Run Lane, Lock Haven, 
PA 17745 
 

 Thirsty Thursday is at 3:30 at Willie D in Alamo. 

 Peter Piper pizza is Aug 2 the first Tues as to not interfere with Dave and Joy party. 

 Bingo Monday evening at 6:30 to buy cards and games at 7 

 Friday Horsecollar at 7:00 
 
Marilyn Bullington 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Park Manager 
 
Good morning everyone, 
 
We have 256 Guests on 169 Sites 
 
Reminder of course we are in Hurricane Season so stay alert store items safely so they don't become a 
projectile. 
 
A couple updates Indoor pool is now being worked on should be open sometime next week. 
 
Tennis courts are now being worked on should be finished end of this week will keep you posted 
 
Still no word on the Palm trees,  
 
We have a water leak that Maintenance will be starting to work on as its a large pipe possible Wednesday 
will be shutting park down for repair will keep you posted via Alert. 
 
Outdoor Spa will be shut down first to locate the leak than replaster possible start on it today for leak 
detection.Al Barnes is being shut down this week for floor finish. 
 
All I have, so Have a great week and be safe, 
 
Al 



 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Pam’s Notes 

 

Good Tuesday Morning from Central IL.  Much needed rain here today.  Hoping you're surviving 
this heat wave in much of the country.   If you haven't heard, Don West Flea Market burnt to the 
ground early last week.  As I have heard, the fire started on the outside of the building.  Flames 
ignited a fuel pump that caused the total eruption of the main building.  The pictures are quite 
disturbing.   
 
Update on me....Still feeling good, but dr. found one new small spot on my spine.  Waiting to see 
what the radiologist says this week.  Praise the Lord,  still only on the outside of vertebrae and not 
next to the spinal cord.  Prayers appreciated.  
 
I did receive a nice note from the O'Briens, but sad to learn they may sell their trailer and not join 
us back at the Tip. 
 
Awful about the Don Wes fire.  I do hope they can replace  the things and stores that burned.    Let me 
know if you hear or read anymore about it.  It would certainly be missed.   
 
Hope you are having a good summer.  We are doing good.  Hope to get to the park sometime this 
summer or fall to clean out the trailer and get it ready to sell.  Had a lot of great years there.  Will certainly 
miss anyone there and the fresh grapefruit and orange tree in the back yard.   
 
Hope you are staying healthy.  Keep in touch. 
 
Darlene 
 
Also it was soooo good to hear from Jim and Linda York: 
 
Thanks for keeping us in the loop. Mom ( Eilleen Baylis) is into her 98

th
 year and  doing well in Assisted 

Living. Loves having her own apartment. My brother Jim(visited the TIP a couple 0f times has terminal 
cancer and we are on our way to Alberta to be with him. Jim and I are doing well. We still have the 
cottage so have a summer retreat. Glad you are doing so well. You give us hope.  
 
Isn't it wonderful that long time resident Eillene, Linda's mother, is still going strong and living her 
life to the fullest.  This is another Praise God!! 
 
   Wishing you a safe, healthy, week.    Pam 

 


